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Hi Tamara,

Keanin Loomis <k.loomis@hamiltonchamber.ca>
Tuesday, January 25, 2022 12:47 PM

Bates, Tamara

Marie Nash

PR&R

As you've probably heard, | am stepping down from the Hamilton Chamber of Commerce on March 4th.

That unfortunately means that | won't be able to see to fruition the work we've undertaken in modernizing the Hamilton

Physicians initiative.

Marie Nash, cc'd, will replace me as the Chamber representative on the Physician Recruitment and Retention Steering
Committee and Working Group.

| will do everything | can to ensure that Marie is brought up to speed on our efforts so that the disruption to you and the
initiative are as minimal as possible.

Best,

Keanin

Keanin Loomis | President & CEO

Hamilton Chamber of Commerce
120 King St. W, Plaza Level, Suite 507

Hamilton, ON, L8P 4V2

905.522.1151 ext. 229
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